
8th Grade: 

Anne Arundel County Department of Health, School 

Health Services, will perform hearing and vision 

screening on all 8th grade students.  If you receive a 

Notification of Failure letter, please return it even if 

you have already followed up with a vision provider or if 

you do not think further follow up is necessary.    


